
From: greyhound21 <greyhound21@aol.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 7:57 AM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Prison  
 
[Some people who received this message don't often get email from greyhound21@aol.com. Learn why 
this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
To who it may concern, I am a resident in the city of Milwaukee for over 70 years, I live in the 
neighborhood of the proposal for a juvenile prison. I am opposed to the prison being made in that area 
it would it will create additional traffic, and what does it to the property values? Sincerely, Charlie 
Hardrick 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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